
Tue Jan 3rd 

10am Activity Meeting 

Tue Jan 3rd 

 6pm GVE HOA Park Monthly 
Meeting 

Tuesday the 17th at 6pm Annual Park 
Meeting –  

GVE  MEETINGS 

 

Current Board Members  
 

JOHN JONES, President        605-310-1230  

BOB CARNEL Vice Pres.       612-532-6929  

Kathy Williams, Sec.           507-261-5781 

Dee Henry, Treas.               402-618-6701 

Chris Anderson                   515-238-8042 

Cheryl Ann Young               218-640-0815 

Phyllis McGroarty               414-313-5874  
  

GOLF VIEW PROPERTY OWNERS INC. 

GVE 

 GARBAGE BAGS 

 Bags may be purchased from  

Norma Alvarez  

2005 Trevino Dr  

956-330-2750  

$119.00 per roll of 50  

Make checks payable to GVE  

The Golf Viewer 
       https://golfviewestates.info 

            January 2023 

 VOTING DATES 

TUESDAY JANUARY 3RD – BYLAWS & 
COVENANTS 

TUESDAY JANUARY 17TH – ANNUAL 
BUDGET and 

ANNUAL FEES PAID 

SUNSHINE AND WELCOME WAGON REPORT 

11-11-2022 Cindy Nelson Sympathy Card Death of Moth-
er 
11-21-2022 Lloyd Pogatchnik Get Well 
11-21-2022 Larry DePaulis Get Well 
11-25-2022 Bob Truelove Get Well 
12-03-2022 Tom Lemen Get Well 
12-10-2022 Jerry Douglass Get Well 
12-11-2022 Dave Harmon Get Well 
To be included in our list but a card was not sent: 
Barb Scott— Doing great after hip surgery 

Pearl Grave— Doing great and is back in her home.  

Saturday Jan 14th 7:30-8:45am  
Park Breakfast 

Wednesday Feb 1st at 5pm Soup Supper to support Com-
fort House. Lots of raffle baskets will be needed so 
start putting yours together. And we will  
need lots of soups donated so gather 
your soup ingredients. More on this to follow. 

https://golfviewestates.info


2023 GVE Rummage / Bake Sale – A WONDERFUL OPPORTUNITY TO HELP RAISE MONEY FOR GVE  
 

Date: Saturday January 21st, 2023 

Time: 8am to Noon 

Place:  GVE park and club house 
 

Rummage Sale 

Clean usable items – Please no clothes or shoes – can be dropped off at the GVE clubhouse starting at  
9am on Thursday January 19th. Please drop off your donated items before 1pm on Friday January 20th so 
everything can be sorted and priced. Sorting and pricing will start at 1:00 Friday January 20th. 
If you have rummage sale donations that you are unable to drop off, please contact Phyllis McGroarty. 
 

If you want to hold your own rummage sale in your own yard/garage please try marking your lot with flags  
or signs or balloons to make it easier for rummagers. 
 

Bake Sale 

Baked goods are needed for this event. Please consider donating your favorite goodie! 
All baked goods should be dropped off on Friday January 20th by 1:00pm. 
Please have your baked goods wrapped the way you want them sold. A whole cake or cake slices. 
3 cookies or 6 cookies or a dozen cookies. Whole pies seem to be popular. Your donated items will be priced 
after you drop them off.  
 

Volunteer Sign-up – A sheet will be available for signing up 

Volunteers are needed for the following positions: 
1.  Sale set-up on Friday January 20th at 1:00pm 

2.  Pricing items on Friday January 20th at 1:00pm 

3.  Help during the sale on Saturday January 21st 8am -Noon 

4.  Sale clean-up Saturday January 21st at noon 

5. Donation of baked goods 
 

Proceeds from this event will go to the GVE Activity Account. 
Thank you – in advance – for helping to make this event a success. 
if you have any questions, feel free to call: 
 

Phyllis McGroarty 414-313-5874  

FESTIVAL OF TREES SUCCESS 

 

It was a busy week during the 1st Annual GVE Festival of Trees Week and it didn’t disappoint. 

We had several people decorate trees, donate ornaments, donate salads, donate baked goods, 

provide music, attend the dance and view and bid on the trees. If you missed it, we hope you 

have a chance to join us next year for the  2nd Annual GVE Festival of Trees Week. 

 

The funds we raise benefit our park. Speaking of funds….we made a net 

profit of $1,828 during the 2022 Festival of Trees Week. 



                           GVE Resident Board 

 

We have a residents board where photos of 

all the residents of GVE are posted if availa-

ble.  It is hanging on the wall by the rest 

rooms.  If you are a new resident and need 

your photo taken or have been a resident for 

awhile  and would like your photo updated 

please contact Jackie Willich at 815-262-

5541  

                 Food Pantry 

If you can help with a  donation to the 
food pantry, please contact Sharon 
Child at 330-7776 

 ACTIVITIES / WEEKLY 
MONDAY 6:00pm Five Hundred 
TUESDAY 12:45pm Bridge 
7:00pm Cribbage 
WEDNESDAY 11:00am Couples Golf 
THURSDAY 10:00am Girlfriends Golf 
FRIDAY 9:00AM Coffee N More 

 Sign Up Online for . . 
 

Couples Golf 

Meal Events 

Contact Info Changes 

 

Just Click on the link & “Signup!” 

 

 

 JANUARY ANNIVERSARIES 

1-2 Neele & Carol Kruse 

1-4 Augie & Dona Fabyan 

1-11 Bob & Bobbie Ploydys 

1-16 Steve & Sandy Hainline 

1-20 Rod & Sue Maas 

1-30 Steve & Judy Cushman 

JANUARY BIRTHDAYS 

1-1 Charley Comried 

1-3 Jim Barton 

1-6 Neil Grummons 

1-8 Chris Anderson 

1-9 Blas Rodriguez, Jr 

1-11 Bob Carnel 

1-13 Jeanne McCormick 

1-14 Irene Griffith 

1-16 Don Crandall 

1-17 Barb Scott 

1-18 Al Johnson 

1-22 Steve Cushman 

1-25 Norma Alvarez 

1-25 Sue Barton 

1-27 Margaret Russell 

1-29 Augie Fabyan 

1-30 Maria Herrera 

1-30 Troy Beasley 

 

https://golfviewestates.info/golf.html
https://golfviewestates.info/signup.html
https://golfviewestates.info/resident-info-update.html


 JANUARY 2023 ACTIVITY REPORT 
Hello Friends &amp; Neighbors of GVE 
By time you read this, December and 2022 will be a thing of the past. 
In December we completed our first annual Festival of Trees. And what a success this event was for our 
park. 
We had a bake sale, entertainment by Leslie Blasing, a salad luncheon, a park breakfast, and the bidding 
of the “trees” finale. This week-long event helped raise a substantial amount of money for our park. Thank 
you to Sandy Ivey for orchestrating all of this. 
Steven May put on a wonderful performance in our park. We had a great golf cart parade. A couple dozen 
carts were decorated and rode the streets for an awesome sight. We had a “Spin Your Wheels” event. If 
you haven’t participated in this event you have to give it a try. 
Our Christmas dinner was attended by approximately 75 people. I’d like to thank Pete Heilmann, Bill 
Bland, Bob Carnel,and Kent & Chris Anderson for making turkeys. Delicious! And thank you to everyone 
who brought a dish to share. The array of food was wonderful and delicious. These dinners are always 
awesome. And thank you to those of you who helped set up and clean up. You are always appreciated. 
HAPPY NEW YEAR!! 
January Dates include: 
Tuesday the 3rd at 10am Activity Meeting 
Tuesday the 3rd at 6pm Monthly Park Meeting – to vote on the new Bylaws and Covenants 
Tuesday the 10th 3-5pm Spin Your Wheels 
Saturday the 14th 7:30-8:45am Park Breakfast 
Monday the 16th at 7-9pm Helen Russell will entertain us at our rec hall. $9 pp at the door 
Tuesday the 17th at 6pm Annual Park Meeting – to vote on the new budget 
Saturday the 21 st 8am-noon Park Rummage and Bake Sale (See rummage article in this newsletter) 
February Dates so far: 
Wednesday the 1 st at 5pm Soup Supper to support Comfort House. Lots of raffle baskets will be needed 
so start putting yours together. And we will need lots of soups donated so gather your soup ingredients. 
More on this to follow. 
 
Don’t forget the Queen of Hearts that goes on every Monday and Friday at our rec hall. Another fun 
event! 
Please remember that a lot of these events help raise money for the activity committee and your support 
is always appreciated. You can check the website anytime. And, as always, you can call me with any ques-
tions. 
Phyllis 414-313-5874 



The new directories will be availa-
ble. One for $3. Two for $5 

  
Communication Committee Report 
 

Newsletter Delivery - This Newsletter is also available on the GVE website under the Quick 

Links section. If you read it online and are ok with not receiving a delivered copy, please let 
us know at https://golfviewestates.info/newsletter-options.html. It’s under the Residents 
menu. 

 

The new 2023 Membership Directory has been updated and is available on our website 
under the Residents “Members Only” menu. Many thanks to Jackie Willich who is retiring 
from this duty after many years of service. If any of your directory info changes during the 
year, let us know as updates will be made as needed. Printed Directories will be available at 
the January 3rd meeting. The cost will remain at $3.00 each or 2 for $5.00. 

 

Members Only Password - Please make note of your Members Only password and keep it 
in a place where you keep other important numbers to remember. You can contact us 
through the website if you need a reminder. 

 

GVE Website - We hope you are enjoying the new website and the handy way to sign up 
for golf, holiday meals, view the full activity calendar, etc. There were 147 unique visitors to 
the site in the most recent week with the Sign Up and Calendar of Events pages being the 
most visited pages. Contact us if you have questions about how to access. 

 

GVE Residents Facebook - The new Facebook site has been a big hit. Lots of news, shar-
ing of GVE related photos and events. If you are on Facebook, please join the other 100 plus 
residents who are members. If you are not on Facebook, and would like help in getting your 
own account set up, or have questions, email us at golfviewestates.info@gmail.com. 

 

Happy New Year from all of us! 

Don’t forget the Queen of Hearts that goes on every  
Monday and Friday at our rec hall. Another fun event! 

https://golfviewestates.info/newsletter-options.html
https://golfviewestates.info/resident-info-update.html
https://golfviewestates.info
https://golfviewestates.info/contact-us.html
mailto:golfviewestates.info@gmail.com

